
Robert Tremblay, Chair of the Board of Directors of the Corporation B.E.S.T Golf de Tadoussac is 

pleased to announce the signing of an agreement with Groupe Dufour, owner of Club de Golf Ta-
doussac. 

 
Under this agreement, the Corporation B.E.S.T Golf de Tadoussac will take care of all aspects re-
lated to the management of the golf club for the 2014 season. Several improvements and activities 

will be added this summer to make the golf experience even more enjoyable. In addition, not only 
will the rates from last year will continue, but several benefits will be added to the usual packages, 
and special attention will be given to the younger generation of players. 

 
An information meeting will be held on Thursday, May 15 at 7 p.m., at the Tadoussac Recreation 

Centre, located at 286 rue de la Falaise. Attendees will be able to join the Corporation B.E.S.T Golf 
de Tadoussac on site for $50 and buy one or more golf packages. We invite all those interested in 
the future of this club to attend. 

 
The Corporation B.E.S.T Golf de Tadoussacis a non-profit organization governed by a board of direc-

tors composed of 11 members from four villages in the B.E.S.T. sector and Essipit communities, as 
well as summer residents of Tadoussac. 
 

For information:  
Robert Tremblay, President 

Robertdetadoussac@sympatico.ca 
418 235-8480 
418 933-2192  
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For Immediate Release 

There Will Be Golf at Tadoussac Next Summer! 


